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Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30 with all members present. Our Teen Program director, Jen Mayo
was also in attendance.

Barbara motioned that the minutes from the February 13" meeting be accepted, Ben 2™ the motion.
MEET WITH TOWN COUNCIL

The Commission met with Attorney Joe Lalli, council for the Town of Avon, to review forms that are
included in our signup packets. Attorney Lalli had some questions such as who controls any medicine's
children need during the program, which is the Director or the playground supervisor. Attorney Lalli
will prepare a draft for a general field trip release form for P&R to review. Once approved he will give
us a hard copy. He also suggested that applicants are checked thru CORI and the Sexual Offenders list.
We need to check with town hall to see if the applicants are run thru both programs.

TEEN PROGRAM '

Nicole's employment for the teen program councilor was approved at the Selectmen'meeting Thursday
night.

SUMMER PROGRAM

Signup packets for the SP need to be ready by mid May. Per town council a release form needs to be
signed by parent for each field trip unless we can come up with another method.
FIELDS/PLAYGROUNDS

Avon Little league submitted field requests for use of the Crowley and Butler fields. They are aware
that construction on the new Safety building could be a problem and they can move games to Holbrook
if it becomes necessary. Dan motioned that their field permit be approved, Stephen 2™ the motion with
all members in favor. L.L. has scheduled April 14" as their field clean up day. Per L.L. Infield mix is
needed for the fields. The Commission will invite Mr Fitzgerald and Ric Dorkendorff to our next
meeting.

MISC

The outstanding Franklin Sport invoice will need to be approved at Town Meeting in May..

Creating a dog park was discussed.

Stephen will order a defibrillator for P&R, thru the Fire Department

It was noted that the town currently has no policy regarding security cameras.

Our next scheduled meeting will be on March 13%,



